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Schillings, the UK law firm dedicated to protecting the reputations of 
international corporations, brands and high-profile individuals, will be 
taking part in a Cambridge Union debate on press freedom. 

Keith Schilling, one of Britain's most sought after lawyers for his work 
in defamation and privacy, joins Max Mosley and James Price QC to 
complete a line-up of experts in what promises to be a thought 
provoking debate on the motion - 'This house believes the British press 
has too much freedom'. 

Opposing the motion will be David Leigh, Investigations Editor at the 
Guardian, author, Tom Bower, and Alex Thomsom, Channel 4 News 
Correspondent. 

The Cambridge Union Society is the oldest and most prestigious 
student debating society in the world. Founded in 1815, it has 
welcomed speakers from across the world and across generations. 
From Prime Ministers to archbishops, from generals to Presidents, the 
Society has hosted giants from all walks of life. 

The Cambridge Union is well known for its contentious debates with 
high profile figures who are asked to passionately defend what they 
believe in. The panel open themselves to discussion with union 
members on contemporary issues that often reflect what's going on in 
the media. 



Preparing for the debate Keith Schilling said: "I am really looking 
forward to debating this important and topical issue, particularly in 
such auspicious premises. Whilst freedom of expression is fundamental 
to any democracy, there are insufficient checks on the media's 
freedom which can result in significant and often irreparable harm." 

The debate will take place at 8pm on Thursday 21st January at the 
Union building in Cambridge. 

About Schillings: 
Schillings is one of Britain's top media law firms dedicated 
to reputation protection and safeguarding the rights of international 
corporations and brands, high-profile business people and those in the 
public eye. The firm's 25 year track-record in defamation, privacy 
law and copyright cases together with family law, matrimonial and 
commercial dispute resolution is second to none, prompting The 
Independent newspaper to call Schillings a "spectacularly efficient 
media law firm". 

Schillings clients include entertainer Madonna, supermodel Naomi 
Campbell, actress Kate Winslet, seven times Tour de France winner 
Lance Armstrong, international footballer Cristiano Ronaldo, Harry 
Potter author JK Rowling, pharmaceuticals maker GlaxoSmithKline, 
steel maker Arcelor Mittal, the Harrods Group and the London Stock 
Exchange.  
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